
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians,                              Friday 1st March 2019 

 

Welcome back after half term. We have enjoyed sharing and hearing our half term news.  

 

Thank you for your patients and support with the building work that is happening in our outdoor area. The children 

are taking it all in their stride and are enjoying using the other playgrounds.  

 

This week we have been caption reading and writing using our phase 3 digraphs. Matching the correct caption to the 

picture then writing our own captions. We have also looked at sentence structure highlighting the different be-

tween a letter and a word. We have been writing sentences and counting how many words are in the sentences.  

We have also started our phonic assessments . It is lovely to see the progression children have made and this helps 

us to make sure children are working in the correct phonic group during phonics time.  

 

A reminder next Thursday is World Book day, children can come to school dressed as their favourite story book 

character or wearing a story hat that they have made. If they are wearing a hat then school uniform is to be worn.  

 

Our school has been lucky enough to be selected to take part in a government project called EasyPeasy. Please read 

the accompanying sheets for more  information. To launch it we are holding a “Stay n Read” session on Friday 8th 

March at 9:00am-9:30am and 2:30pm-3:00pm in the school hall. Please come to the session which is most conven-

ient for you. The hall will be set up with lots of story books available for you to share with your child. We will then 

show you a short video and presentation on EasyPeasy and the impact the programme will make on your child's life 

learning.  

 

Enjoy the weekend 

 

 Mrs Jones            Miss Melling 

 Miss Lawrenson   Miss Waltho 

 Miss King             Miss Williams 

 

 


